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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Application for Gratuitous Permit

1 message

Reisel Ruth Regio <reiselruthregior@gmail.com> Fri, May 6, 2022 at 2:11 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Dear Madam,

Greetings of Peace.

I am Reisel Ruth Regio, a student of Bachelor of Science in Biology at Southern Luzon State University. I am sending an email
once again because it has been more than a week since I sent my inquiry. I was hoping to get a response from your good
office. I have followed up and reached out to denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com, as you have mentioned but I have not
gotten a response yet. 

I look forward to hearing from you and we are hoping for your positive response on this humble matter. For further
questions and responses to our queries, please contact me at this email, reiselruthregior@gmail.com or at 09087102002.

Thank you very much.

Respectfully yours,

Reisel Ruth Regio 

On Mon, Apr 25, 2022 at 3:08 PM DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:


Good day!



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.

Your concern was immediately forwarded to LICENSES,
PATENTS and DEEDS DIVISION for review
and
appropriate action



For other inquiries/follow-up, you may reach them directly to their email
address at:
denrmimaropalpdd@gmail.com 
                         

Kindly note of the Document Number.: E-2022-85816



Thank you and keep safe.



ROBERT T. PANTI

Database Management Officer

Records Section - DENR MIMAROPA


On Mon, Apr 25, 2022 at 3:02 PM Reisel Ruth Regio <reiselruthregior@gmail.com> wrote:


Dear Madam,

Greetings of Peace.

I am Reisel Ruth Regio, a student
of Bachelor of Science in Biology at Southern Luzon State University. I,
together with
my thesis partner, Abigail J. Marbella, are currently conducting
 a research study entitled “Morpho-Anatomical
Adaptation of Rhizophora sp. to
Heavy Metal Contamination at Calancan Bay, Brgy. Ipil, Santa Cruz, Marinduque” as
a
partial fulfillment of our requirement for BIO102 Thesis 2.
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In connection with this, we have
been advised by PENRO Marinduque to get a Gratuitous Permit (GP) from your good
office. Thus, we hope to inquire if it is alright to send the requirements through
shipping and courier services due to the
distance of travel as I reside in Santa
Cruz, Marinduque. I would also like to ask how much is the payment fee and if
the
payment fee can be sent with the requirements through shipping and courier
services as well.

We are hoping for your positive
response on this humble matter. For further questions and responses to our
queries,
please contact me at this email, reiselruthregior@gmail.com or at
09087102002.

Thank you very much.




Respectfully yours,

Reisel Ruth Regio 




*Attached is the response of
PENRO Marinduque regarding our request for sample collection permit 
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